
 

 

 

 

LENTEN ALMSGIVING 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

It was previously mentioned in last week’s newsletter that the school has established a link with 
the Passage, a catholic charity organisation that supports over 200 homeless men and women 
who live on the streets in central London. As part of our Lenten mission of almsgiving, we ask 
that each family makes a different kind of donation to help some of the most vulnerable 
people in our community.  

The charity has asked if we could provide them with the following: 
  

·         New socks 
·         New men’s underwear sizes Med, Large and X Large 
·         New ladies underwear sizes Small (10/12), Medium (14/16), Large (18/20) 
·         Bic Razors (we have tried buying the cheaper ones but the clients complained that 

they are not very good, Bic do are range numbered 1,2 and 3.  Number 1 is fine.) 
·         Shaving foam. 

 

The gifts should be handed in to school either in a carrier bag or a shoe box by FRIDAY 22nd 
MARCH. Please make every effort to support this worthwhile cause during this most 
challenging of times.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Charles Soyka 

Deputy Headteacher 


